Michael Welton

From: Melissa Calderwood

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 11:05 AM

To: Michael Welton

Subject: RE: Senator Olson request for Blue Cross Blue Shield presence in Thur S FI& I Com mtg

The revised fiscal note provides information on the potential change in net revenue collected by the Department. At
most, assuming there were no offsets taken by the insurer (at 2.0 percent) and the straight 1.0 percent provided for in
KSA 40-2222b, the loss would be $610,000. The Department used the number, upon my request, cited by the KBA in its
testimony to the Committee.

From: Michael Welton

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 10:59 AM

To: Melissa Calderwood

Cc: Rob Olson

Subject: Senator Olson request for Blue Cross Blue Shield presence in Thur S FI& I Com mtg

Melissa:

Senator Olson wanted to see if you could get a person from Blue Cross Blue Shield to address the
committee Thursday 2 7 13 at S Fi& | Com meeting.

Regarding Fiscal Note for SB51 he is interested in finding out how much that Blue Cross Blue Shield pays the Kansas
insurance Department on behalf of the banker’s assn. versus how much the association would be paying if the
requested change in statute become law.

Thank you

Best regards
Michael Welton

- Senate Financial Institutions & Ins.

Date:

1 Attachment #



